
 

 

 

 

October 22, 2021 
 
Board Memo 088-2021: USPS Updating PS Form 1750, Employee Evaluation and/or 

Probationary Report 
 
Executive Board, 
 
As a matter of general interest, USPS is updating PS Form 1750, Employee Evaluation and/or 

Probationary Report, to replace Social Security Numbers with EINs. These updates also reflect 

the different probationary periods found in the various Collective Bargaining Agreements. See 

attached for the revised (October 2021) PS Form 1750. 

 

Please share this information with your membership.  

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 
NAPS Headquarters 

 

 

 
 

 

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF POSTAL SUPERVISORS 
National Headquarters 

1727 KING STREET, SUITE 400 

ALEXANDRIA, VA 22314-2753 

(703) 836-9660 

Representing supervisors, managers and postmasters in the United States Postal Service 
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